Model letter for departments to acknowledge notification of Shared Parental Leave

Dear [name of employee],

Thank you for telling me about your plans to take Shared Parental Leave (SPL). This letter is just to confirm the details of your SPL and Shared Parental Pay (ShPP).

1)  Amount of leave

As we have discussed and established, the actual amount of Shared Parental Leave and Pay that will be available will depend upon the amount of Maternity/Adoption leave that you take/your partner takes.   Based on your/your partner’s current intention to take X weeks maternity/adoption leave [include one the three options below]:
You are entitled and plan to take X number of weeks of leave and X number of weeks of pay. 

This will be split as follows:

· X number of weeks paid at your normal full rate of pay;

· x number of weeks paid at the statutory rate of Shared Parental Pay; and 
· x number of weeks unpaid. 
OR
You do not qualify for the University’s contractual ShPP scheme, but you will be entitled to the statutory entitlements of SPL and/or ShPP only. 
You are entitled to take x number of weeks’ leave and x number of weeks’ statutory ShPP, under the SPL arrangements.
OR
You do not qualify for statutory or contractual ShPP. However, you will be able to take X weeks of unpaid SPL only. Further details can be found at https://hr.admin.ox.ac.uk/shared-parental-leave-spl. 
2)  Pattern of leave

[Choose one of the following paragraphs:]

You have chosen to take a continuous block of leave, and your chosen start date is [insert date], your SPL will end on [insert date].
OR

You have chosen to take leave in discontinuous blocks. You are entitled to take your leave in up to three blocks. As agreed, your blocks of leave will start and stop on the following dates:

Block 1 [please state dates]
Block 2 [please state dates]
Block 3 [please state dates]
If you wish to change the dates of your leave, please contact me to discuss your request further in the first instance. 
At least eight weeks’ notice must be given before a proposed new start date of SPL. Full details on the notification process can be found on the HR Support website at: https://hr.admin.ox.ac.uk/shared-parental-leave/.
If you have any questions about any aspect of your SPL and ShPP entitlement please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
Yours sincerely,

